
Information Item 
 

Date: May 15, 2018 

To: The City Manager 

From: 
Gregory M. Turner, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 

  

Proposed Valet Parking Service Informational Item. 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Economic Vitality and Diversity  

Strategic Objective:  Promote Travel and Tourism 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item:  No 

 

The Department of Transportation received a request from Hamilton Ross, Owner/Operator of 

Prime Parking Inc. to designate a loading zone on 4th Street as a valet zone for their exclusive 

use.  The proposed valet parking zone will be located in the existing loading zone on the south 

side of 4th Street between Trade Street and Cherry Street (see Attachment A for the proposed 

location). A copy of the proposal, a map showing the coverage area as submitted from Prime 

Parking Inc. and letters of support from businesses in the area are also included. 

 

The owner of Prime Parking Inc. will be available at Committee to present information on their 

business plan.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


